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PSA Open Day and recruitment at GPW 

 

The PSA invites members to an OPEN DAY at the Government Printing Works (GPW). The PSA, as a 

registered union, represents employees in the public service and is the majority union at the GPW. 

Members are encouraged to attend, collect a 2024 PSA notebook, and update their personal details. 

 

The PSA urges members to participate in the ‘EACH ONE RECRUIT ONE’ project, whereby members 

are encouraged to recruit/bring a colleague who does not belong to any union or wishes to switch from 

another union to the PSA. The recruiter will earn an honorarium payment of R104.60 (excl VAT) per new 

member. Application forms will be available at the Helpdesk. There will be two venues and both events 

will be from 09:00 to 14:00.  

 

Date: 8 February 2024  

Venue: Proes Street Building Cafeteria  

 

Date: 9 February 2024  

Venue: Visagie Street Main Entrance  

 

For more information on joining the PSA, contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / 

molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GOVERNMENT PRINTING WORKS (GPW) 

07-02-2024 
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